
March 6, 2016 

WELCOME 

 

The parish community of St. Paul Catholic 

Church welcomes you.  As a guest, or 

new member of the parish family, we are 

glad that you are here to join with us in 

this Eucharistic celebration.  If you would 

like to register in the parish, please call 

the Office at 541-686-2345.  God Bless!!  

4rd Sunday in Lent 

Calendar for March 7—March 13 

Monday, March 7 

9:30 a.m.  Killgore Small Group, R6 

Tuesday, March 8 

6:00 a.m.  Men’s Prayer Group, R6 

9:00 a.m.  Koffee Klatch, R6 

9:30 a.m.  Quilters, R5 

5:00 p.m.  Neal Small Group, R6 

7:00 p.m.  RCIA, R6 

Wednesday, March 9 

9:00 a.m.  Reconciliation, C 

11:30 a.m.  Van Dyke Small Group, R6 

7:00 p.m.  Bricher Small Group, SPR 

7:30 p.m.  Choir Practice, R2 

Thursday, March  10  

9:00 a.m.  Mom’s Group, N 

9:30 a.m.  Bishop Small Group, R3 

9:30 a.m.  Hanson/Orton Small Group, R6 

1:00 p.m.  Bricher Small Group, SPR 

5:00 p.m.  Spaghetti Dinner, H   

Friday, March 11 

4:00 p.m.  Reconciliation 

5:30 p.m.  Stations of the Cross/Meal, CH/H 

Saturday, March 11 

10:00 a.m.  Right to Life, PSR 

6:30 p.m.  Third Scrutiny, R6 

Sunday, March 12 

10:00 a.m.  Divine  Mercy Chaplet, CH 

11:30 a.m.  Breitenstein Small Group, R6 

4:00 p.m.  Barsotti Small Group, R6 

6:00 p.m.  Murray Small Group, In Home 

  

Intentions March 7- March 13 

Monday    8:30 a.m.  Communion Service 

Tuesday   8:30 a.m.   Robert Caracol 

Wednesday  8:30 a.m.   Dale Winther + 

Thursday    8:30 a.m.   Thuy Pham + 

Friday   8:30 a.m.   John Tagwerker + 

Saturday   8:30 a.m.   Gloria Rodakowski 

    5:30 p.m.   Parishioners of St. Paul 

Sunday   8:00 a.m.   Martha Kerns + 

   10:30 a.m.   Patrick Brotz  + 

  

Financial Report of February 28, 2016 

 

Identified                               $3,965.50 

Unidentified                               $355.79 

E-Giving                          $ 276.47 

Total                       $4,597.76 

 

Maintenance           $72.00 

Thank you.  Your generous giving permits us to offer 

Parish ministries and services.  Thank you for your gifts 

which help to build the Kingdom of God in the 

community. 

Liturgical Ministers for March 12-13 

 

ALTAR SERVERS: 

 5:30 p.m.   Wiley Watts and  Amelia Watts 

 8:00 a.m.   Sierra Owen and Reese Fitzpatrick 

13:30 a.m.   Ella Coulombe and Madelyn Baker 

 

LECTORS: 

 5:30 p.m.   Vicky Hanson 

 8:00 a.m.   Joe Schreiber 

10:30 a.m.   Don Freeman 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  

 5:30 p.m.  Canizares/Carrigan/Kelly/Sniezko/ 

   3 Volunteers 

 8:00 a.m.   Alberto/Over/Shoemaker/Tagwerker/White/

   Yocum/1 volunteer 

10:30 a.m.  Atto/Baker/Hughes/Slonecker/Tapp/ 

  2 Volunteers 

 

SACRISTANS: 

 5:30 p.m.  Pat Dickason 

 8:00 a.m.  Joe & Gloria Schreiber 

10:30 a.m.  Stacey Baker 

 

GREETERS: 

 5:30 p.m.  Vicky Hanson/Volunteers 

 8:00 a.m.  Over/VonderHaar 

 10:30 a.m. Burns/Cornwell 

 
 VBS Registration 

 

Registration  for this years VBS is going 

swimmingly well.   Don’t miss the boat, get your 

registration turning in ASAP!  

 

Our Deep Sea Discovery is scheduled for June 

26th thru July 1st.  Join us as we dive deep into 

God’s presence!  Registration forms will be in our 

parish office and the Church vestibule.  We also 

attached a form to the St. Paul Scroll & Voyager.  

Call Christine Shepard at 541-686-2345 with any 

questions.  



ARE YOU CREATIVE?  EXTROVERTED? AND 
EXPERIENCED WITH SOCIAL MEDIA  

AND WEBSITES? 
 

We are looking to fill our NEW Social Media 
& Outreach Specialist position immediately.  
Apply today!  Inquire in the Parish Office for 

details about hours and benefits. 
 

************** 

The Janitorial/Maintenance position for 

 the Parish Center remains open.  We are 

still accepting  applications at the Parish 

Office for that position. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP 
 

Middle School BASS Youth Group is meeting 
TONIGHT and March 13th in the Saint Paul 
Room.  Wear PJ’s!  Don’t forget to bring a 
blanket and pillow for a movie night!   
From 6—7:30 p.m.  Bring a friend! 

THE ‘DAY OF PLANTING’ - MARCH 19TH 
 
Help clean up the flower beds and plant new  
flowering plants  around the church.   Start Spring 
break the right way and earn service hours for St. Paul 
School and/or Confirmation.     Oh yea, there will be 
pizza for everyone that helps with the planting. 
More information is available in the parish office.  

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 
 

Please keep the following parishioners, family 
members and friends in your prayers: 
 

    Frank Alberto  Jacqui Tetterton  
    Susan Richmond  Terry Ianora       
    Virginia Nielson  Jim Fisher 
    Steven Eisenberg  Karen McDowell 
    Christine Sorbello  Ann Bullock       
    Frances Montgomery  Brad Hyder 
    Barbara Furrer  Mary Margaret Hoagberg   
    Sandy Vanderzanden  Alan Ward 

 

and all those listed in our book of prayer  
and those not listed here. 

 
Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat 

 

For some, it may seem like their abortion is 
an event totally left in the past, yet vast 
evidence shows that abortion has long-
lasting, life-altering affects in the lives of 
women and men who have experienced it.  
To feel, deal, and heal from abortion(s), 
attend a life-changing   

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat. 
 Contact Project Aurora from information 
about the April 8-10, 2016 retreat near 
Medford: 541-942-2861or- 
 email: projectaurora@aol.com 
 

LENTEN STATIONS OF THE CROSS  

AND MEALS 

 

Each Friday of Lent, you are invited to join with 

other members of your parish family to pray the 

stations of the cross at 5:30 p.m. in the church. 

After stations, come over to the Parish Hall for a 

delicious and healthy meatless meal. Cost for the 

dinner is $5 per person or $15 for families with 

small children. Call Marie Bricher if you would like 

to help prepare, serve or clean-up 541-686-2345. 

ANNUAL RIGHT TO LIFE ORATORY CONTEST! 

 

The Annual Oratory Contest will be held Saturday, 

March 12th at 10 a.m. in the St. Paul Room.  This 

event features Pro-Life High School Juniors and 

Seniors, who will speak on issues such as assisted 

suicide, abortion, etc.. 

 

The first place winner will go to Portland to 

participate in the State Oratory Competition .  These 

are gifted students.  For more information, contact 

Ed Krupka 

CONFIRMATION CLASS TONIGHT! 
 

Our Confirmation class is meeting tonight 
from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. in the parish hall.  Be 
sure to bring your workbooks.  A light Len-
ten snack will be provided so please eat 
dinner before you arrive.  We look forward 
to seeing you again! 

  

A NEW PARISH DIRECTORY FOR 2016! 

 
Make your appointment now to have your pic-
ture taken for our new Parish Directory.  Time 
slots are available March 29, 30 & 31 ,  
and  April 4—8 & April 12 –16.  More details: 
https://www.securedata-trans14.com/ap/
stpaulcatholicchurch1/index.php?page=10  

https://www.securedata-trans14.com/ap/stpaulcatholicchurch1/index.php?page=10
https://www.securedata-trans14.com/ap/stpaulcatholicchurch1/index.php?page=10

